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Strike Vote Rally Dates and Locations Announced! 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Strike vote rallies will be taking place in various communities across the province, starting next week, as 

we work toward our all-member strike vote on October 18 and 19. 
 

It is crucial that Catholic teachers attend a rally, so that you can: 

• receive further, confidential details about key issues at the bargaining table; 

• have an opportunity to ask your questions of members of the Provincial Executive and Provincial 

Bargaining Team; and 
• learn more about what the Association is aiming to accomplish by achieving a strong strike 

mandate. 

Attending a strike vote rally is one of the best ways for you to prepare to cast an informed vote, and deliver 
a strong strike mandate – enabling the Provincial Bargaining Team to proceed knowing they have the full 

confidence of the membership. 
 

In-person rallies may be attended by any OECTA member. You do not necessarily need to attend a 

specific rally – you may attend whichever in-person rally is most convenient for you. For instance, if you 
are a member of the Dufferin-Peel Elementary Unit, but you live in Halton, you may choose to attend a 

rally in Dufferin-Peel, Halton, or both – whichever makes the most sense for your schedule. 
 

If you plan to attend an in-person rally: PLEASE BRING YOUR OECTA MEMBERSHIP CARD. 

 
 

 

NOTE: THE CONTENT OF OECTA PROVINCIAL BARGAINING UPDATES IS CONFIDENTIAL TO 
MEMBERS. PLEASE DO NOT SHARE THIS INFORMATION OR POST IT ONLINE. 



Strike Vote Rally Schedule 
 
*Please note that some information is “To Be Confirmed” (TBC) and is subject to change. You will receive 
further information via Provincial Bargaining Update and through local unit communications. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

For more strike vote rally information, CLICK HERE. 
 
 
Stay Informed 

 
It is imperative that you continue to regularly check 
your personal email address for important updates, 

and please encourage your fellow Catholic teachers to 

do the same. 
 

If you know of any Catholic teachers who are not 
receiving email updates from OECTA Provincial Office, 

please remind them of how important it is to have 

direct and accurate bargaining updates and encourage 
them to visit catholicteachers.ca to register their 

personal email address. 
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